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City of Beverly Hills  
Public Works Department 
345 Foothill Road  
Beverly Hills, CA 90210  
www.beverlyhills.org  

For questions:  
Public Works Customer Service 
Tel: 310.285.2467  
Email: AskPW@beverlyhills.org 

Installation of fiber in the public 

right-of-way as part of the 

Fiber-To-The-Premise project  

RESCHEDULED for Monday, 
June 1, 2020 through Friday, 
July 31, 2020 (weather 

permitting) 

Streets include: Dabney Ln., 
Wallace Ridge, and a portion of 
Loma Vista Dr. just south of 
Dabney Ln.  

Streets are denoted in red on the 
map to the right. 

Project: Installation of Fiber 
in the Public Right-of-Way 

Dear Residents and Business Operators, 

The City of Beverly Hills has contracted with Henkels & McCoy, 

Inc. to install fiber in the public right-of-way as part of the 

Fiber-To-The-Premise project.  They will be performing 

installation of micro conduits in your area.   

What to Expect: 

 Work hours are Mon. - Fri. 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. (excluding
holidays)

 Access to your driveway will be maintained.
 Minor excavation in the parkway or street (public right-

of-way) – landscaping will be restored.
 Some noise and dust from construction activities.
 Traffic control devices, such as no parking signs, cones

and delineators.

Remember to always be careful when driving or walking 

through or near a construction area. Thank you in advance 

for your patience and cooperation.  
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